Hi, James and Mike

My name is Rick Smith, and I am representing the Rothschild / Weston Lions. Our
donation to the Never Forgotten Honor Flight, is enclosed, if there is any problem getting
it cashed because of the date on the check, let me know,

( 715-693-6714 or 715-297-5504) and I will cut you a new check. You are both welcome
to attend our Lions meeting any time that is convenient for you. Our meetings are at
Denny’s at 6:30, PM. on the second and fourth Mondays of every month, our up coming
meeting is Jan. 13,2020.

Thank You for all you do for our veterans.

Thank You
Rick Smiir
1503 Plaza Rd.

Kronenwetter Wi.
54455




